
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart is in need of two or three more volunteers to run the 

clavinova during Sunday Masses.  Training will be provided.  Music 

selections are taken care of for you.  Schedule is rotated between several 

members.  If you are interested, please contact Sue Parr. 
 

Collection for the Mission Co-op  
will be next weekend, July 2-3.  Please be as 

generous as your means allow.  
 Thank you! 

 
 

LEARNING MOMENT 
 

A Mass stipend is an offering which a person makes to a 

priest with the understanding that the priest will offer a Mass 

for the intention of the person who makes the offering.   

It is not correct to call this offering a donation.  A donation is 

something which is given to another without any agreement 

or condition, without any resulting obligation on the part of 

the person who receives the donation.  A Mass stipend is not 

a donation because a priest, when he accepts it, binds 

himself by a serious obligation to offer a Mass for the 

intention of the person who gives the stipend. 
 
 
 

There are a several Masses in July that do not yet have 
intentions.  If you would like to have a Mass offered for yourself 

or a loved one, please contact the office as soon as possible.   
The usual stipend in the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 however,  

Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering.  
Envelopes available in the vestibule. 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

June 26, 2016 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407 

Doniphan NE  68832 
Office Phone:  402-845-2707 

Rectory Phone:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 
Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 

CONFESSIONS: July 13th, 4:45 – 5:15 p.m. 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 
 

Wednesday (29th) 11:30 am Jim & Rosemary Hoban + 

Sunday (3rd)   11:00 am Pro Populo 

ST. ANN’S OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 
Wed. – Fri., June 29 – July1 
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STEWARDSHIP:  (6/19/16)  
 

Adult:        $670.00  Weekly Budget:    $594.62 

Plate:            $3.00  YTD Budget:          $30,325.62        

Children:           $2.00            YTD Actual:             $35,569.24 

Building:         $25.00       YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)  $5243.62 

TOTAL:                $700.00 

 

Thank you for your donation! 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THIS WEEK’S DIOCESAN VOCATION: 
 
 

Brian Wirth is a Pre-Theology 2 student at St. Gregory the Great 
Seminary.  He is from Nebraska City, NE. 

 
 

Mission Appeal for the Diocese of Kottapuram – June 26 
Situated in Kerala in the southwest region of India as it juts into the Arabian 
Sea, the Diocese of Kottapuram is geographically full of islands and villages 
with about 25,000 Catholic families out of a population of 100,000 families – 
Christians, Muslims and Hindus. With an economy based on fishing, and 
with monsoons and other fluctuations of weather, the people experience 
great hardships. In love and charity the Diocese offers many programs to 
assist, support and empower children, women, fishermen, young, old, 
Catholic, and non-Catholic. Father asks, “On behalf of my Bishop Joseph 
Karikkasery I request your prayerful support and financial assistance to 
continue all the good works for the sick and suffering, irrespective of caste 
and creed, and to support the vocation to the priesthood.” 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

NEED:  10 MORE SEATS TO CHARTER THE BUS! 
Year of Mercy Pilgrimage 

(Plenary Indulgence) 

Friday, July 8 
 

              Bus trip to 
 

 Matt Talbot Kitchen, Lincoln 

 St. Thomas Aquinas (Newman Center), Lincoln 

 Cathedral of the Risen Christ – Holy Doors, Lincoln 

 Catholic Social Services, Lincoln: lunch  

 Schoenstatt Shrine, Crete 

 St. Stephen’s Church, Exeter 

 Camp Kateri, McCool Junction 

 Buffet Dinner at Chances R, York 
 

     Departure at 7:00 a.m. 
 

$65 per person (includes breakfast coffee/rolls, lunch & dinner).   

St. Ann’s/Sacred Heart will pay for $20 of each parishioner’s fee.   

Minimum of 40 needed.  Payment due June 22. 

Sign up in the vestibule.  Families welcome.  Contact Dee Hart at 402-984-2602 

with  questions. 

PARTICIPANTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO BRING ½ DOZEN COOKIES TO 

DONATE TO THE MATT TALBOT KITCHEN. 

 
 

 

HELP IS NEEDED – ST. PATRICK’S CEMETERY MOWING  
The Doniphan Knights of Columbus are coordinating the mowing 
of our cemetery.  If you would like to help mow once or twice this 

summer, even if you do not have your own mower, please call 
Dave Kusek at 402-984-4474.  Thank you! 

 

 
THANK YOU to all who helped with our Summer 

TOTUS TUUS Program.  The kids had a wonderful time 
and learned a lot about living their faith!   

God bless you for helping make this program a priority 
at Sacred Heart! 

 

“I see in my neighbor the Person of Jesus Christ.”  

                                                                             -   Saint Gerard Majella  

Ministry Assignments 

June 26th 
Reader Shawn Gallagher 

Servers Will Gallagher / Liam Parker 

Offertory Kris & Becky Wohlert Family 

Ministry Assignments 

July 3rd 
Reader Bonnie Engelhardt 

Servers Taylor Riemersma / Taylor Pulver 

Offertory Denny & Jane Ahrens 


